
 

Barnsbury Primary School and Nursery 
         Almond Avenue                                                                

Barnsbury  
Woking 
Surrey 

 GU22 0BB 
 

    Telephone: 01483 763114 
Email:info@barnsbury.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Harrup 

29th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This morning we were treated to our first class assembly of the year.  4D shared with us all the highlights of their 
activity week including their trip to Henley Fort. We heard all about the activities that they enjoyed, saw photos 
of the amazing views and even heard about what they had to eat!  They spoke clearly and were confident in their 
delivery.   
 
All the children in the school have been continuing to work on our new school motto of 'Ready, Respectful, 
Safe'.  Staff and children have been using the language to reinforce good learning behaviours both inside and 
outside the classroom. We have also seen some 'Fantastic walking' in the school with only a few reminders being 
needed. 
 
Please remember we are still collecting for our Harvest festival next week. All items collected will really help 
those who need help during these challenging times.  Thank you to those of you that have already contributed. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
Louise Powell 
Deputy Headteacher/Inclusion 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates for your diary 2023-24 

Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September  

Tuesday 26th 9.00am Tour for Prospective Reception Parents 2024 

Thursday 28th 1.30pm Tour for Prospective Reception Parents 2024 

Friday 29th 9.00am 4D Class Assembly 

Friday 29th 10.30am Tour for Prospective Reception Parents 2024 

October  

Friday 6th 9.00am Year 3 Harvest Assembly 

Friday 13th Feeling Good Day 

23rd to 27th Half Term 

Monday 30th Children return after half term 

November  

Thursday 2nd Outdoor Classroom Day 

Tuesday 7th 3.30-5.30pm Virtual Parents’ Evening Consultations 

Thursday 9th 3.30-7.00pm Face-to-face Parents’ Evening Consultations 

Saturday 11th 4.30—6.30pm PTA Fireworks Display 

Wednesday 15th 8.00am Local Governing Committee Meeting 

Friday 17th Team Building Day & 4T Class Assembly 

Friday 24th 6G Class Assembly 

December  

Friday 1st 5M Class Assembly 

Tuesday 5th 9.30am Rock Steady Concert 

Wednesday 6th Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8th 9.00am Rock Steady Concert 

Monday 11th 9.30am Dress rehearsal for KS1 Christmas Production 

Monday 11th 2pm KS1 Christmas Production 

Tuesday 12th 9.00am and 2pm KS1 Christmas Production 

Thursday 14th 9.30am Rock Steady Concert 

Friday 15th 1.15pm End of Term 



 

 

 

 

Star of the Week 

 

 

 

Effort  

Award 

 

 

 

Values  

Award 

Oak Imaan Ava Louis 

Ash Quinn Dominic Hugo 

1B Vinny Jess Isaac 

1M Layla Skyla Mary-Kate 

2M Nayna FatimaJ Isaac 

2T Abby Ewan Beatrice 

3B Emelia Amber Leo 

3M Mila Sylvia Logan 

4T Harry E Isobel  Harry E 

4D Rosie Abigail Benjamin P 

5M Angela Evangeline Isla 

5B Tabitha Annukka Sophie 

6J Anastasia Rebeca S Thomas G 

6G Alex Sienna Mia 

Congratulations to our Super Spellers 

this week:   

Congratulations to the recipients of a 

WOW certificate this week: Musa(2T), 

Theo (2T), Fatimah J (2M), Fin (2M) 



This week Acorns have started a new topic “ stories”.  We read the Hungry 

Caterpillar and We going on a bear hunt.   The children had great fun having 

their feet painted brown, our classroom was full of giggles as the paint 

brushes tickled their feet. We then decorated them to look like bears from 

the story.  We also tested our cutting skills and made beautiful butterfly 

masks. 

Nursery 

Year 3 Year 3 children have returned from their summer holidays eager to learn and do 
their best. Everyone has settled back really well and they are making us proud 
everyday. 
This year, we are increasing our time learning outdoors. So far, the children have 
taken part in outdoor activities in Maths, English and History, using the play-
ground as a classroom. In Maths, we played games to build our understanding of 
place value and number. In English, we focused on discovering what makes a sen-
tence. 
In Art, we are looking at architecture and famous architects.  We discovered that 

Christopher Wren designed St Paul’s Cathedral. We learnt about shading and 

how we can create different shading effects by using our pencil in a different 

way. 



Year 1 

We have been enjoying outside 

maths, sorting lots of different 

things into groups. We have also 

looked at counting forwards and 

backwards, one more than and 

one less than.  

We have been learning about herbivores and carnivores, as well as habitats including the Savannah 
and Antarctica. The children loved watching nature clips of their favourite animals, and finding these 
places on Google Earth! We are creating a ‘zoo’ with all of our learning about each animals. The chil-
dren have looked at classifying mammals and birds so far!  

We have had a fabulous start to the year in Year One. We have been learning about the ‘Earth our Home.’ We have 

made hippo houses, penguins from play dough and learned all about carnivores, herbivores, mammals and birds. We 

have had lots of fun comparing numbers in maths.  



Year 4 Madame Kidd had some exciting news to share with the Year 4 children this 
week! 
 
Our school and The Woking Town Twinning Association, teams up with Henri 
Wallon School in Le Plessis Robinson - France, to correspond and learn more 
about the children in Year 4 at their school.  A wonderful opportunity for both 
to grow and develop in their language.  

Mrs T-D seen here, furiously typing all the ideas the children have, for their introductory letter to the 
Henri Wallon Year 4 Teacher—Madame Hardy. 

Our History topic for Autumn 1 is Stone Age to Bronze Age, and one of our lessons was to investigate 

the diet of the people at the time.   

 The children were given 'copalite' to dissect, and record their 

findings which was done with amusement and intrigue.  (Look 

at these beautiful expressions!) This topic is exciting and offers 

a vast subject content and a practical and experimental ap-

proach to learning.  



Year 5 Over the past few weeks, Year 5 have had a fantastic time learning about their new topic the  

Ancient Greeks. We travelled back in time to become detectives to solve a Greek murder mys-

tery…Who Dunnit?! The children used clues throughout the day to try and solve the mystery of 

who committed this dreadful crime! Not only did they have a fabulous day solving a murder, 

they enjoyed a full day of a Greek workshop doing drama activities, stories, Olympic challenges 

and quizzes!  

In maths, we have enjoyed being outside and getting active when solving problems with place 

value. All the children have been showing their Barnsbury values to persevere when solving 

tricky concepts using resources to see challenges through to the end….with great success!  






